

April 15, 2013

Dr. Ken Milne 24 Huron St. W Exeter, ON NOM 1S2

2013 Schulich Award for Excellence in Medical Education for Adjunct Faculty

Dear Dr. Milne,

Congratulations! I am delighted to inform you that you have been selected to receive a Schulich Award for Excellence in Medical Education for Adjunct Faculty.

This award is recognizes an outstanding adjunct faculty educator who has displayed exceptional interest and enthusiasm for the learning needs of students and the winners are chosen by the Schulich Awards Committee from nominations put forward by students, and residents. This award is in recognition of the tremendous amount of time and energy you devote to making Western University a stimulating and rewarding place to learn. On a personal level, I am deeply grateful for your exceptional contributions to the Schulich School of Medicine & Dentistry.

This award consists of a cash prize for \$1,000 to be used at your discretion. It will be payable on the next University pay cycle. This award is taxable and will be included in your total taxable earnings at the end of the calendar year.

The full list of winners will be announced to the Schulich Medicine & Dentistry community the week of April 22. We look forward to sharing your good news with everyone at that time.

The awards will be presented during Schulich Medicine & Dentistry's 2013 Celebration of Excellence event, a special awards recognition ceremony and dinner to be held on Wednesday, May 22, 2013 at 6:00 p.m. in the Great Hall, Somerville House. Please plan to arrive at 5:30 p.m. for photographs. I hope that you can be present so that you may be honoured before colleagues and peers -- you certainly deserve it!

As an award recipient, you are welcome to two complimentary tickets to the event. To order your tickets, visit schulich.uwo.ca/awards/awards-of-excellence/dinner. To start your order, please choose "Add Complimentary Ticket" at the bottom of the registration page. Fill out the form as indicated. Please enter "2013AWARDS" in the 'Complimentary Ticket Code' section. We ask that you do not share this code with others. Please confirm your attendance by Monday, May 13, 2013.

Sincerely.

Michael J. Strong, MD, FRCP(C), FCAHS, FAAN Dean, Schulich School of Medicine & Dentistry Distinguished University Professor Arthur J Hudson Chair in ALS Research Scientist, Robarts Research Institute

cc: Dr. Maggie Rebel, Rosemary Hicks, Ronnine Elston

